

STATE OF FLORIDA

PAM BONDI ATTORNEY GENERAL

July 21, 2014

Ms. Karen Perry Executive Director NOPE Task Force, Inc. 3223 Commerce Place Suite 101 West Palm Beach, FL 33407

Dear Karen,

Congratulations on NOPE Task Force's 10th anniversary!

It has been a please working with you and your team since being elected Attorney General. Preventing prescription drug abuse is the most effective way to save lives, and your work has been vital to lowering the number of prescription drug overdoses in Florida.

Your team should be extremely proud of reaching more than 500,000 people with your prevention training over the past decade.

I was also humbled by your invitations to speak at NOPE's candle light vigils. Your organization's dedication to hosting these yearly events is a wonderful way to remember those we have lost to this horrific epidemic as well as to support those still coping with the disease of addiction.

I look forward to continuing to work with you and the growing number of NOPE Chapters in the prevention of youth drug abuse.

Sincerely,

Pam Bo